

TOWN OF MERRIMACK, NH

6 BABOOSIC LAKE ROAD . MERRIMACK, NH 03054 . WWW.MERRIMACKNH.GOV

April 8, 2021

Patricia Teden & Tammy Ditman Merrimack Friends and Families PO Box 1516 Merrimack, NH 03054

Dear Patricia Teden, Tammy Ditman and Members,

On behalf of the Merrimack Town Council, I want to formally thank you and your members of Merrimack Friends and Families for the all the work you did for the Easter baskets for 32 children in Merrimack through your Easter Basket Program for the 20th year.

During these extraordinary times, it is the little things that give us hope. This is such a wonderful program for our Welfare Department to partner with your organization. Because of your help, parents don't have to make choices between paying a basic necessity and the joy of seeing the happy faces on Easter morning when they see the beautifully made Easter baskets that your membership made.

Thanks to all of your members because of your help 14 families had a brighter holiday! We really appreciate your dedication, especially this year, in helping us to provide this kindness and comfort every year for families with children in Merrimack.

Respectfully yours.

Thomas P. Koenig

Town Council Chairman

Assessing P: 603-424-5136 Community Development

Finance

Human Resources

Media Services

F: 603-424-0461

P: 603-424-3531 F: 603-424-1408 P: 603-424-7075 F: 603-424-0516

P: 603-424-2331 F: 603-424-0461 P: 603-423-8561 F: 603-424-0461

Public Assistance P: 603-423-8535 Public Works Administration P: 603-424-5137

Town Council P: 603-424-2331

Town Manager P: 603-424-2331